
S:\Election 2022\Notices\Public Notice re Add or Amend Voters List at City Hall September 1.docx 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

As of September 1, 2022, voters must apply to the municipal Clerk’s Office 

to have their names added to the Voters’ List or to amend their information 

for the 2022 Municipal and School Board Elections. Voterlookup.ca is no 

longer available to individuals wanting to view or change their information. 

 

Anyone applying to have their name added to the Voters’ List or to have 

their information amended will have to complete a form indicating the 

necessary change. The form is available at the City of Dryden’s Clerk’s 

Office between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Monday to Friday, 

except on Statutory Holidays, and until 8:00 p.m. on Voting Day, Monday, 

October 24, 2022. 

 


